
ARROWHEAD UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF A
POTENTIAL SCHOOL BOARD QUORUM

MARCH 15, 2023   6:30 PM

Arrowhead High School South Campus Library

Let it be known, a majority of the Arrowhead School Board members may be present at
Arrowhead School Board Candidate Forum. This is not a meeting of the school board and
accordingly, there will be no school board business conducted.


